
From: sandra kirk  
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 3:05 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Concerns 

 

 

   

Comments and Concerns Re: Expanded Permission for Additional Residential 

Units (Secondary Suites) 

 Parking - must have adequate parking on the property - no street parking 

 No short-term rentals  

 Need to be liscenced/registered  

 Owner needs to live on the premises 

 Property Tax increase for added unit 

 Limit # of Secondary Suites per property 

Sandi Kirk 

52 Sanderson Cres. 

Richmond Hill 
 

 


